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STATE OF WASHINGTON, COUNTIES OF YAKIMA

The undersigned, on oath states that helshe is an authorized
representative of Yakima Herald-Republic, Inc., publisher of Yakima
Herald-Republic and El Sol de Yakima, of general circulation
published daily in Yakima County, State of Washington. Yakima
Herald-Republic and El Sol de Yakima have been approved as legal
newspapers by orders of the Superior Court of Yakima County.

The notice, in the exact form annexed, was published in the regular
and entire issue of said paper or papers and distributed to its
subscribers during all of the said period.
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LEGAL PUBLIC NOTICE Publication Cost: $128.80
' Order No: 56661

Proposal to Modify Public Customer No: 34433

Railroad-Highway Grade PO #:

Crossings in Grandview.

The City of Grandview has
filed petitions with the Utilities
and Transportation
Commissian (UTC) to modify
two railroad crossings located
on Division Street in
Grandview.

UTC Reference Nos. 230370
and 230371.

For more information on these
proposed modifications, visit
wwyi.utc.wa.gov and enter the
above reference number in
“docket search”.

If you would like to comment
on these petitions, email your
comments to

comments @utc.wa.gov or
send your written comments
to:

Public Involvement
Utilities & Transporiation
Commission

PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Please include the UTC's
reference number(s) in your
comments. Please submit
your comments by June 13,
2023. If you have questions
about the proposal, please
contact John Cupp at 360-
664-1113 or by email at
jcupp@utc.wa.gov.

(56661) June 7, 2023
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